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NKADD Board of Directors,

The month of September proved to be a busy month with close
out and continuing audit wrap-up. In addition, it was the end of
Q1 of fiscal year 2024.

Ideally, we would liked to be around 25% expended as well as
have received 25% of our revenues for the fiscal year.

Lance Hanshaw
Director of Finance & Administration
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Through 09/30/23 NKADD had a
revenue of $9,552,546. Which is
39.48% of our expected
revenue.

If you compare this to where we
were this time last year, that is a
16.43% increase.

September is the end of the first quarter where we have
added carryover funds and are starting to see the true picture
of the fiscal year. 

At 7/1/23, we added carryover of $2,248,102 which was
8.56% more the anticipated carryover

September 2023
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At 7/1/2023, we carried over $796,385.45 in
commodities funds.

Warehouse Commodities

Through Q1 FY24, we
have had $570,591.13

dollars worth of
commodities



Disclaimers:

Carryover has been added, we had $2,248,102 from FY23

FY24 budgets have not been added yet

Revenue exceeded budget at 39.48% of total revenues

Expenses is under budget 30.71% of total expenses


